
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
17.01.2025 

Year 5 Stargazing 

We had a wonderful evening for our 'Night Sky' topic. On a cloudy night, we made our 
own stars and constellations while enjoying a warming Hot Chocolate and a biscuit. 
Thank you for an amazing attendance on a chilly, winter evening.  

       

 

 

 

 

 

Number Day – Friday 7th February 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and promote a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude. 
Children in all year groups will participate in various fun maths activities throughout 
the day.  Children, if they wish, are encouraged to wear an item of clothing with 
a number on it or get even more creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme. 

The event is to raise money for the NSPCC. Please click the JustGiving link below if you 
would like to donate. Thank you.  

Mulbarton Primary School is fundraising for NSPCC 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mulbarton-primary-school-7?utm_campaign=lc_frp_share_transaction_transactional_--_page_launched_--_campaign&utm_content=5a327831-29a2-473d-8789-5f503ff671cc&utm_medium=email&utm_source=postoffice&utm_term=1737112398659


Reading Champions 

We are looking for anyone who would like to come and be a reading champion in school. 
Do you have an hour free in the week to listen to children read and talk about their 
books? The children love reading to an adult and enjoy the quiet time with them. As a 
result, the progress the children make is superb.  

If you’d like to know more about the role, please contact the school office. 

Orchestra Rehearsal  

Last Friday, twelve students enjoyed their first orchestra rehearsal at lunch time lead by 
Mr Bennett. The Bb instruments spontaneously improvised on an arpeggio during their 
warm-up time which sounded amazing. They are learning to listen to each other and 
thought about posture and dynamics. They played ‘When the Saints’ through a few 
times and the pianists either played Bb chords or the tune.  A successful first rehearsal. 

Premier Education Holiday Camp  

During February half-term, Premier Education will be hosting a multi-activity holiday 
camp at Mulbarton Primary School. For more information and to book a space, please 
visit the link below. 

https://www.premier-education.com/holiday-camps/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.premier-education.com/holiday-camps/


Family Action’s Norfolk & Waveney Autism/ADHD Support Service – 
January Newsletter 

See below January’s newsletter which is focusing on PDA and ODD and offering advice 
around parenting approaches when faced with oppositional behaviours which in fact 
the child or young person may not always be in control of.   

The newsletter also contains information about free courses, workshops and drop-in 
support sessions running in January.  Just click to view. 

Family Action's Norfolk & Waveney Autism/ADHD Support Service 

Diary Dates: 

January - 2025 
Wednesday 22nd Young Voices at The O2 Arena 
Tuesday 21st Richard O’Neill in Pt 3 RomLit project Reception and KS1 

Friday 24th  
Rebecca McWherter visiting for, ‘Gypsy kids around the 
campfire’ event in Forest School all day. 

February - 2025 
Monday 3rd  Children’s Metal Health Week 
Friday 7th Number Day 
Friday 14th Last Day of Term 
Monday 24th Back to School 
Monday 24th  Year 5 Ancient Egypt Day 
Friday 28th  Year 2 Wow Day – Mini Monsters Visit 
March - 2025 
Wednesday 5th – Wednesday 12th Book Fayre 
Thursday 6th World Book Day 
Friday 7th  Year 1 Trip to Strangers Hall 
Friday 7th PTA  Disco 
Monday 10th Science Week  
Thursday 13th  Young Carers – Action Day  
Monday 17th – Wednesday 19th Year 3 How Hill (Barn Owls) 
Monday 24th – Wednesday 26th Year 3 How Hill (Kestrels) 

 

 

 

 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/AC0yOIzNbVKxbi4G?ref=email


 

   


